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Dear Cumberland Council

| am opposed to the proposal which is described in DA2023/0130, which is for a waste transfer
station at 109A Church St Lidcombe.

My reasons are below.

Firstly, according to the DA documents, it will cause a huge increase in truck traffic on Lidcombe
roads that are already too busy (e.g. Arthur St). There is also the chance that the trucks will
travel on the road past Lidcombe train station which is already blocked by cars at various time of
day. There are lots of people in and around the train station, large trucks should not be allowed
near there. It's possible that the trucks will also or instead go into Lidcombe past houses, we
don't want trucks going through a residential area six and a half days a week (6am to 10pm).

Secondly, the waste transfer station will cause a smell. This is completely unacceptable, and it
will ruin the quality of life for people living in Lidcombe.

Thirdly, the waste transfer station will destroy the value and amenity of houses and units in the
Lidcombe area. People have spent a lot of money to buy or build a place to live in Lidcombe, the
waste transfer station will badly affect the investment people have made to come and live in the
area. For what? So that a private company can make a profit from running a waste transfer
station?

Please do not approve this DA2023/0130.

Regards
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